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Submission: I would like to express my unreserved support for the Leichhardt Council Submission. There is no doubt that the 
vast bulk of municipal residents support a stand alone council. The Council has evidenced its financial and operational 
capacity and meets all criteria for FFTF. As residents we remain extremely satisfied with the Council's delivery of all aspects 
of services, administration and consultation. 
 
Robert Sullivan 
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